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      Last Time Buy Notification 

 
Schneider Electric is committed to ensuring that our customers and employees are up to date on changes 
to our portfolio. 
 
In order to remain competitive in the market we must keep our product portfolio up to date and evolve it as 
market trends shift. Portfolio gaps have been identified and filled with new products that meet market 
requirements; while legacy products that are no longer competitive or have aging components are being 
rationalized. 

 
The purpose of this notification is to inform you that the following models and associated parts will be 
removed from our product portfolio in 2020.  
We will support spare parts based on material availability or suggest an equivalent if applicable. 
 

Traditional – Pneumatic  Foxboro 11, 12A, 13, 15, 40, 40x, 43AP, 43AX, E69F, E69P 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The decision has been made to cease production of our Pneumatic offering known as our  
Traditional product line along with associated spare parts and accessories. 
 
The last time buy opportunity for Traditional products will be offered until September 1, 2020.  
The plant will process orders as best they can with the expectation that orders will be completed 
and shipped prior to December 31, 2020. 
 
Offer Management 
Schneider Electric 
38 Neponset Ave 
Foxboro, Mass. 02035 

Traditional (Pneumatic) Last day ordering 
 

11 1/8/2020 No Replacements 

12A 1/8/2020 No Replacements 

13 1/8/2020 No Replacements 

15 1/8/2020 No Replacements 

40 1/8/2020 No Replacements 

40x 1/8/2020 No Replacements 

43AP 1/8/2020 No Replacements 

43AX 1/8/2020 No Replacements 

E69F 1/8/2020 IP26 

E69P 1/8/2020 SRP981 


